
Second Saturday Music in the Park for August features one of 

Northwest Arkansas’s favorite bands, The Cate Brothers.    

The duo of consists of twin brothers Earl and Ernie Cate.  The Cates 

are Arkansas natives and have been writing and performing together for 

more than 40 years.   Both brothers are singers, with Earl playing guitar 

and Ernie playing piano.   

Since 2008 the Cate Brothers have been in “semi-retirement” 

choosing to perform only a select few shows each year. 

 The Cate Brothers will bring their country-style rock and 

roll, rhythm and blues, soul, and funk back to the bandshell in Basin 

Spring Park on Saturday, August 13.  Music begins at 5 p.m. and lasts until 

7 p.m. and best of all it’s free!  
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